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Dear Parents & Carers,  

We were delighted by the huge support from the community for All Saints’ Summer Fair last week. Our PTA 

Chairman, Emma and her team planned an amazing event and worked so hard on the evening along with school 

staff, making it the most successful fair ever! Thank you to all who contributed to the evening by helping and/or 

attending – we raised an incredible £2200! Nearly every family attended along with extended family, friends and 

Governors creating a wonderful community atmosphere. In addition to the usual attractions we held our first ‘Soap 

Box Derby’ this year and Daisy, winner of All Saints got Talent, reprised her marvelous magic act for all to see. 

There is certainly no chance of ‘winding down’ as we rush towards the end of term. Highlights this week have been: 
 

 Hearing the splashes and laughter from the swimming pool every day in the gorgeous summer weather. 

 An assembly introducing the Reading Challenge run by local libraries, one in which I urge all children to take 

part  https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/ 

 On Tuesday, Year 6 attended a ‘Moving Up’ event hosted by Sherborne Abbey for all Year 6 children in the 

Sherborne Area. 

 Our inaugural Duathlon, which was a fantastic success and raised money for the British Heart Foundation. 

Thank you for all of you who supported this event. Now the hard work for you getting the sponsorship 

money in! 

 Staff vs Year 6 Children Netball competition, which took place at lunchtime today and was hilarious. Please 

look at the school website for more information 

Our term is set to culminate with our annual school production next week. This year the children are performing ‘A 

Midsummer Night’s Dream’. Rehearsals are going well and will provide two nights to remember. The enthusiasm, 

energy and commitment of our children along with Miss Scott and Mrs Gawler as directors, is incredible and so 

inspiring.  

Again, we thank parents and carers who support these special occasions and look forward to welcoming you to our 

performances next week. 

Enjoy another sunny weekend, 

 

All Saints 

PS. A Plea from Mrs Legg – Please send in cardboard egg boxes for a Year 2 activity on Tuesday. Thank you  
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Letters this week: 

 What’s on this week 15th July 2019 

 All Saints Swimming Gala – Monday 22nd July 
 
 


